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Greener Cleaner Greens 

 

A stroll along the scenic walking track through the Gundagai “Bidgee Banks” Golf course has 

become an even more pleasant experience thanks to new equipment purchased through the Stronger 

Communities Fund. The NSW State Government initiative, administered by Cootamundra-Gundagai 

Regional Council has delivered to the club a brand new Toro Greens Mower, valued at over $40,000. 

 

 

This new piece of equipment will enhance and improve the current state of the course and in 

particular the putting greens. Course Superintendent Tim Ryan says the new Turf Tender will give a 

better quality cut and hopefully encourage more people to play on this beautiful course. 

 

In prime condition the course has a very good reputation and attracts many visitors who “stay and 

play”. CGRC Administrator Stephen Sykes said “boosting visitor numbers to local tourist attractions 

and businesses alike can only be of advantage to our region”. 

 

With only two full time employees, the club relies on volunteer labour to assist with the maintenance 

and upkeep of the course. “The new equipment is easier for volunteers to use and easier to teach them 

how to use it.” Tim said.  

 

With less break down time and reliability increased, time is now better utilised improving other areas 

around the course.  

 

Picture and caption 

Gundagai Golf Club Course Superintendent Tim Ryan looks over the new greens mower, purchased 

with grant funds from the Stronger Communities Fund.  
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